MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

28 March 2018

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No 22 of 2018

E/152/48/15 V15 T4
From: Secretary for Public Service
= To Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

United Nations Human Rights Office of the High Commissioner — Vacancies

The Secretariat of the Human Rights Council is inviting applications, from
appropriately qualified candidates, for the following posts:-

Deadline for
Posts submission of
application

Special Rapporteur on the issue of human rights
(1) obligations relating to the enjoyment of a safe, clean,
healthy and sustainable environment[HRC res. 28/11]

(ii) | Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights
; in the Islamic Republic of Iran [HRC res. 34/23]

Working Group on the issue of human rights and
transnational corporations and other

iy

. business enterprises, member from African States
[HRC res. 35/7] 4 May 2018 (12 noon
: 3 - Greenwich Mean
: Working Group on the 1ssue.of human rights and Time / GMT)
3 Gv) transnational corporations and other

" business enterprises, member from Eastern European
States [HRC res. 35/7]

Working Group on the use of mercenaries as a means
of violating human rights and

(v) impeding the exercise of the right of peoples to self-
' determination, member from

Western European and other States [HRC res. 33/4]

2.
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2. Individual applications, including a motivation letter, must be submitted and received

through the on-line application  procedure available on  https://ohchr-
survey.unog.ch/index.php/842239 and consisting of:

). anonline survey and

i1).  an application form in Word format.

3. Further information on the selection and appointment procedure is available at the
following web page: http://www.ohchr.org/EN/HRBodies/HRC/SP/Pages/HRC38.aspx

In case of technical difficulties, the Secretariat may be contacted by email at
hrespecialprocedures(@ohchr.org or by fax at + 41 22 917 9008.

4. Itwould be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the attention
of all officers serving in your Ministries/Departments.

N. G. Tiroumalechetty (Mrs)

for Secretary for Public Service

_Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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